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The Honorable Bradley Byrne 
United States House of Representatives 
119 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 225-0562 

Dear Congressman Byrne: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports H.R. 1096 which aims to amend the 
Veterans Access, Choice, and Accountability Act of 2014 to make clear the distance 
requirements regarding the eligibility of certain veterans to receive medical care and services 
from non-Department of Veterans Affairs facilities. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at benjaminy(mfra,org 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS J. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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